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HIGH SCHOOL DESIGN HACKATHON

OCTOBER 22, 1-5PM

«

Calling all high school students! Women in Science and Engineering (WISE) at the University of
Toronto is hosting a Design Challenge on Saturday October 22" from 1-5pm at the University of
Toronto St. George Campus—the specific location will be sent via email to participants a week prior
to the start of the event.

This is a great opportunity for students interested in the sciences and engineering disciplines to get
involved in solving a real world problem. Students will exercise their creativity, logic, and ingenuity—
which are key qualities to have as a scientist or an engineer—to design and propose their optimal
solution to a panel of judges from our WISE Executive Team.

Current UofT students enrolled in science or engineering will assist and guide teams to employ
effective problem-solving approaches that are vital to your success in the workforce and university.
They will also be able to answer any additional questions that you have about university and work life.
This event will allow you to connect with students in the science and engineering faculties and other
high school students with similar interests.

Free food and refreshments will be provided at the event.

If you would like to attend, please register here:
https://goo.gl/forms/FO6sxJe36S5epWYP2

Visit our Facebook event page here: https://www.facebook.com/events/1173194752747584/
Note: You will be working in teams for the challenge so feel free to invite any interested friends!

*** Deadline to register: October 21st at 11:59 pm ***
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to send an email to xinli.tu@wiseuoft.org

We look forward to seeing you showcase your ideas and talents!

— The WISE High School Outreach Team —



